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week in review  - headlines

"behold, I come; in the scroll of the book it is 
written of me." psa 40:7

Franklin Graham: ‘Never Before In America Have We Seen 
Such Open Contempt For The Word Of God’
I warned the thousands at the NRB convention that a 
storm is coming, and we’d better be ready because it 
appears as if all the demons in hell have been turned 
loose. Never before in America have we seen such open 
contempt for the Word of God. And when I say demons, I 
mean just that. Behind the disdain and hatred for 
Christ and His followers is the evil one

Squaring up to difficult truths: how to reduce the 
population
If the population is not constant there are just two 
ways, overall, in which it can be stabilised: reduce 
the fertilisation rate, or increase the death rate. 
Suitable mixes of these options...

Bots promise they won't steal jobs, rebel against 
humans...
GENEVA (Reuters) - Robots presented at an AI forum said 
on Friday they expected to increase in number and help 
solve global problems, and would not steal humans' jobs 
or rebel against us.  But, in the world's first human-
robot press conference, they gave mixed responses on 
whether they should submit to stricter regulation.
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brentner-g8fgsquarespacecom/config/2023/6/27/is-the-
uns-proposed-seven-year-plan-prophetically-significant
The UN recently announced that they need “7 Years of 
Accelerated, Transformative Action to Achieve SDGs.” 
The SDGs are the seventeen “Sustainable Development 
Goals” that the UN put in place eight years ago through 
which they intend to establish a one-world government.

Teachers' union recommends sexually explicit graphic 
novel, other controversial books on its summer reading 
list
The country's largest teachers' union recently released 
its latest summer reading list, which recommended a 
sexually explicit graphic novel and several other 
controversial books to educators.

Earths Magnetic Poles Can Flip – And It’s Long Overdue 
To Happen Again
Something’s up with the Earth’s magnetic poles. Over 
the past few thousand years, Earth’s geomagnetic field 
has been getting weaker and weaker. If it decays 
enough, it could collapse altogether and flip the 
poles. North would become South and South would become 
North.

Recent Rains Didn’t Put a Dent in the Midwest Drought, 
70% of U.S. Corn Crop Now Hit by Drought
It’s now estimated 70% of the U.S. corn crop and 63% of 
soybeans across the U.S. are covered in drought. While 
the latest U.S. Drought Monitor shows drought expanded 
across Illinois and Indiana over the past seven days, 
increased chances of rain across the Corn Belt, 
including those two states, could hit at a critical 
time.



Biden Admin. issues report: Plan to block sun to 
counter global warming
And in that day —declares my God— I will make the sun 
set at noon, I will darken the earth on a sunny day. 
Amos 8:9. The White House released a report on Friday 
outlining a plan titled “Congressionally Mandated 
Research Plan and an Initial Research Governance 
Framework Related to Solar Radiation Modification.”

‘Very Troubling’: US Honeybees Just Suffered Second 
Deadliest Year on Record
The year that spanned April 1, 2022 to April 1, 2023 
was the second deadliest on record for U.S. honeybees. 
Beekeepers lost 48.2% of their managed hives, according 
to the initial results of the Bee Informed 
Partnership’s annual Colony Loss and Management Survey, 
released Thursday.

Artificial Intelligence Bible translation: Will it 
prove harmful or helpful?
News about Artificial Intelligence (AI) is saturating 
airwaves, articles, and investments. Throughout the 
world, countries, technology giants, and startups are 
holding high-level discussions about the AI phenomenon 
that is speeding into the stratosphere. Bible 
translation organizations are also busy exploring the 
pluses and perils inherent in AI’s world-changing 
possibilities.

FORCED PERVERSION: Biden HHS director threatens to cut 
Medicare payments to hospitals if they don’t allow 
genital mutilation of children 
For years, Democrats and Republicans have blamed one 



another for wanting to cut Medicare and Medicaid, and 
now it could finally happen. Like some direct order 
straight out of a communist regime, Biden officials 
just revealed their plan to cut Medicare and Medicaid 
payments to hospitals and states if they do not 
universally allow for the chemical castration and 
genital mutilation of children.

Islamic Rioters Hunt Police in France, Issue Death 
Threat: ‘We Are Muslims, We Have The Right to Kill You’
Amidst the riots, over 500 police officers injured, 
even off-duty, as a harrowing video surfaces: an 
unconscious officer brutally beaten by Arab rioters, 
exposing the gravity of the ongoing violence.

WEF elites admit potential for ‘darker world’ where 
CBDCs could be gov’t-controlled
Governments can program Central Bank Digital Currencies 
(CBDCs) with expiry dates and to restrict undesirable 
purchases, according to a discussion at the World 
Economic Forum (WEF) “Summer Davos” meeting in China.

Fall Cabal: The World Economic Forum and the end of 
homo sapiens 
There is only one mechanism the cabal can deploy to 
control the masses, says Janet Ossebaard.  That 
mechanism is fear.  People who are scared can’t think 
clearly.

THERE ARE 800 FEMA CAMPS IN AMERICA AND ALL ARE DEATH 
CAMPS
There are over 800 FEMA Camps in the United States. Any 
kind of cursory of FEMA Camp documents demonstrates 
that if you allow yourself to ever be sent to a FEMA 



Camp, your chances of coming out alive are next to 
zero!

Something Unworldly IS Coming! Who Are They & What Do 
They Want? I Have Answers! 
Is the government finally going to admit that UFO and 
aliens do exist, something that millions of people 
across the globe have suspected? In fact multiple 
whistleblowers have already come forward and many 
departments have been created to study this phenomenon.

Arizona Whistleblowers Expose the Human Sex Trafficking 
Business at the US Border
A new documentary titled “Cages – Epic Human 
Trafficking Truth” features whistleblowers from Arizona 
who say that human sex trafficking involves extortion, 
rape of men, women and children, and murder. Vicious 
crimes occur daily at the US Mexican border as a result 
of Biden’s open border policies.

The UN Has Come Up With A Shockingly Insidious Plan For 
Global Domination
Under a shocking new plan that is scheduled to be 
adopted two months before the U.S. presidential 
election in 2024, all it would take is some sort of a 
major “global shock” for the United Nations to 
literally take authority over the entire planet.  I 
realize that this may sound like the plot to a really 
bad science fiction movie, but this is actually what is 
being proposed, and the Biden administration is fully 
behind this insidious plan.  Unfortunately, the 
mainstream media in the United States is not covering 
this at all, and so most people have absolutely no idea 
that this is going on.




